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From: Rep. Andy Josephson
To: Thomas Atkinson
Subject: FW: Alaska Railroad and HB93
Date: Friday, August 11, 2017 10:24:40 AM


-----Original Message-----
From: Burke Mees [mailto:bmees@mtaonline.net]
Sent: Sunday, February 05, 2017 9:32 PM
To: Rep. Andy Josephson <Rep.Andy.Josephson@akleg.gov>
Subject: Alaska Railroad and HB93


M.Burke Mees
4837 Birdsong Drive
Eagle RIver, AK 99577
(907)696-1945
bmees@mtaonline.net


Dear Representative Josephson,
This email is to urge you to help to restore private property rights that have been usurped by the Alaska Railroad.
This has been a big problem for a lot of Alaskans for a long time, and I urge you to give HB 93 your full support.
Thank you, -Burke Mees
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